
Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees   
PO Box 6100 Parliament House  
Canberra  
ACT 2600         
 
16th April, 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I understand that my submission on behalf of all dentists is late but, hopefully, will be accepted. 
 
Only today have I become aware of the dastardly situation in which my dentist of many years is 
now encumbered by yet another government created disaster.  It would seem to be a most 
unfair application of supposed guidelines, nebulous to say the least, under which all dentists 
were to operate a scheme to assist those members of the populace in need of help. 
 
 This whole fiasco, for that is what it is, bodes ill for the future success of any forthcoming 
dental scheme. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
W D Spencer 


